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A Message from the President and CEO 

 
 
Tartan Day will soon be upon us. Let’s all get involved with something Scottish on this very 
important day on our calendar, whether it be flag-raising, a parade, a luncheon, a radio interview, etc. 
The majority of members will find a Tartan Day celebration in a venue near you, and I urge you to 
take part; it is our heritage to enjoy. 
 
As well, summer (and Highland Games and Scottish Festival season) will soon be upon us. We 
should attend as many of these events as we can. If we don’t celebrate our culture and heritage, who 
will? 
 
I am pleased to report that the Scottish Portal Project is well under way, the advisory committee for 
which is being chaired by Mr. Dan Taylor. This is a massive undertaking, and Dan needs everyone’s 
help with this very important Project.  
 
Happy Tartan Day! 
 
 
Yours in everything Scottish, 
 

Llewellyn Smith  

 
President & CEO 
 


